
 
 

VACANT TRUSTEE SEAT 
 
 

Fromberg School Board has one open Trustee seat available for an 
unexpired two-year term. 

 
A required letter of interest can be dropped off at the Clerk’s Office – 

Elementary Building, 319 School Street or mailed to Fromberg Public Schools,  

Attn:  Brandi Paugh, 319 School Street, Fromberg, MT  59029. 

 

Please direct questions to Jennifer Hickok, 406-668-7315. 

 

 
 


